
In this issue: 

• Quinlan Spring Quarter semester requests 

• Schedule your tests 

• Midterm destress event 

• Scholarship opportunity! 

• Housing Reapplication Important Dates  

• Nathan Rider promoted to Assistant Director  

Happy  

February! 

Mark your 

calendars! 

→ Exams and 

quizzes must 

be scheduled 

7 days in 

advance 

→ Final exams 

must be 

schedules by 

April 15th 

RAMBLER NEWS 

MEET THE NEW ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF 

THE SAC  

LUC Student Accessibility Center  

Email: sac@luc.edu and sactesting@luc.edu || Phone: 773-508-3700 

Sullivan Center, Suite 117 || 6339 N. Sheridan Road Chicago, IL 60660 

Dates for 2024-2025 Reapplication and Room   
 Selection 

January 31: Application/Contract and available in LOCUS 
February 7: Deadline to submit Housing Exemption    

 Requests 
February 7: Deadline to submit Prepayment Waivers 
February 14: Application and Prepayment/Approved  

 Prepayment Waiver Deadline 
February 19: Lottery Numbers sent out via campus email 

Late February- Early March: Online Room Selection 
(assigned timeslot determined by lottery number) 

Come Color With Us!  

Midterms are stressful, stop by 

the SAC to destress with some 

coloring books and playdoh! Stop 

by anytime on Friday, February 

23rd. We hope to see you there!  

After being a specialist with the SAC last year, Nathan 
was promoted to Assistant Director at the end of last 

semester!  

The SAC is growing! What does this mean for you?  

Since the SAC team is growing, we will be shifting around our specialists’ caseloads. If you have a 
preference for whether or not you’d like to continue working with your current specialist, please 

email SAC@luc.edu 

Quinlan Spring 
Quarter: 

Students enrolled in 
the Quinlan's Spring 
Quarter will need to 

submit their semester 
request for 

accommodations as 
soon as possible! 

For scholarships for blind 

students, please visit:  

→ https://nfb.org/

scholarships 

→ https://nfbofillinois.org/

scholarships 

https://www.luc.edu/sac/

